TOO DEADLY NEWS

WITH BREWARRINA ABORIGINAL HEALTH SERVICE (BAHSL)

Community members learning about Hepatitis B at
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Hepatitis B Awareness Day

A very successful Hepatitis B Awareness day

was held at BAHSL on the 24th May. Damien

from Hepatitis NSW, Sexual Health Nurse Kim
and Therese from the Primary Health
Network mingled and yarned with the

community about liver disease, Hepatitis
assessment and treatment and health
concerns.

Ray Kelly ‘Too Deadly
for Diabetes’

Program 2 Launch 14th June 2018

The Too Deadly for Diabetes program aims at
supporting participants to reduce weight and
improve overall health outcomes including
combatting diabetes and hypertension. The “Too
Deadly” program has commenced its 2nd launch
with participants making a great start and losing a
combined 29kgs in 2 weeks. Gaining control over
your weight also reduces the need for many
medications and improves overall health and
wellbeing.

In May/lune we said goodbye to:

Michelle Tattersall - Michelle is enjoying family time.
Christopher (Burra) McHughes - Burra is busy with his Fire Brigade
commitments.

Dr Manori Malawaraarachchi - after 3 years working with WAMS and
BAHSL, Dr Manori has rejoined her family full time and is working at
Dubbo ‘Western Plains Medical Centre.

Dr Karin Jodlowski-Tan - Dr Tan has been a part of the BAHSL/Bre
community for 10 years. She has accepted a position at a medical centre
in Mt Druitt.

Good luck and best wishes to you all.

Hello:
We would like to welcome Katherine Fisher who has joined the team.

Congratulations:
Congratulations to Bianca Cochrane-Owers who recently completed her
Certificate 4 in Primary Health Care Practice. Well done Bianca.
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